
05 Jul 2022 
 

SIAS-Sembcorp Marine Virtual Dialogue Session 20 June 2022 – 
Recording and Presentation 
 
Sembcorp Marine and the Securities and Investors Association (Singapore) jointly organised a virtual 
dialogue session for shareholders on 20 June 2022. 
 
Please click here to view the presentation slides for the virtual dialogue session (see video below). 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Afternote: 
 

(1) In relation to the comment “Basically there’s no contingency plan”, Sembcorp Marine would like to clarify that this is in relation 
to the Proposed Combination. The terms of the Proposed Combination do not provide for renegotiation between the parties if the 
Proposed Combination is not approved at the Sembcorp Marine EGM. 
 
(2) In relation to the comment “I believe we are able to reach about five to 15% of the market share”, please note that actual 

future performance, outcomes and results may differ materially as a result of a number of risks, uncertainties and assumptions. 
You should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements, which are based on current views regarding future events.  

https://www.sembmarine.com/scm2016/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Presentation-SCM-SIAS-Virtual-Dialogue-Session-20-June-2022.pdf
https://youtu.be/rF1bTpPDcfg

